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Director Peter Spellman
Clean Tahoe Program
to:

cynthia.johnson
10/27/2010 09:09 AM
Show Details

History: This message has been replied to.
Good morning Cindy,

Thank you for contacting me. The Clean Tahoe Program would very much like to have Peter Spellman
continue as a Director on our Board. Peter is a dedicated member of our team and an integral part of the
Program's success thus far. Staff hopes that he chooses to continue to serve on the Board.

Ellen Nunes

Program Manager
Clean Tahoe Program
(530) 544-4210
www.clean-tahoe.org
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